PROPOSED IMPROVEMENTS TO SWEETEN CREEK ROAD (U.S. 25A)

FROM HENDERSONVILLE ROAD (U.S. 25) TO ROCK HILL ROAD (S.R. 3081) %

IN ASHEVILLE ASHEVILLE

Comment Form
(Please Print)

Name/ Last Name: Date:

Address:

City, State, Zip Code:

Phone/ E-mail address:

Would you like to be added to the project mailing list? |:| Yes |:| No
How did you hear about the meeting? (Please check all that apply)
|:| Postcard |:| Newsletter |:| Family/Friend |:| Other:

Please share your thoughts and concerns regarding the proposed improvements to Sweeten Creek Road. You may
return your comments today at the comment table, or return by mail/e-mail to the address listed at the bottom of this
form. Comments are due by December 13, 2018.

1. Was the information presented at tonight’s meeting clear? Could you understand the maps? Do you have any

suggestions for making improvements?

2. Do you have general comments about the purpose of the proposed improvements to Sweeten Creek Road

(U.S. 25A) between Hendersonville Road (U.S. 25) and Rock Hill Road (S.R. 3081)?

3. Please provide any comments or concerns you have for widening to the west or to the east for each of the
following eight sections of Sweeten Creek Road.

Section 1 —Rock Hill Road to north of Cimarron Drive.
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Section 2 — North of Cimarron Drive to south of the Blue Ridge Parkway.

Section 3 —South of the Blue Ridge Parkway to north of Hollybrook Drive.

Section 4 — North of Hollybrook Drive to south of Wesley Drive.

Section 5 — South of Wesley Drive to south of Mills Gap Road.

Section 6 — South of Mills Gap Road to south of Windsor Drive.

Section 7 — South of Windsor Drive to south of Cedar Lane.

Section 8—South of Cedar Ln. to the bridge over the Blue Ridge Railroad.

Comments can also be mailed to:

STIP Project No. U-2801A
Three Oaks Engineering

324 Blackwell Street, Suite 1200
U-2801A@threeoaksengineering.com Durham, NC 27701

Please return this sheet to the comment
table at tonight’s meeting, or provide
comments via email to:

State Transportation Improvement Program (STIP) Project Number U-2801A




	Blank Page



